July 20, 2023

Daniel C. Goldner, Chair

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street

Concord, New Hampshire 03301

RE: DE 23-056: Petition for Request for Review of Eversource Transmission Line Project

Dear Chair Goldner:

Enclosed please find a letter from NESCOE to NETOs dated July 14, 2023 which I
submit as relevant to the above referenced docket.

I request the the PUC place all Asset Condition projects on hold until the Asset
Condition problem is resolved through NESCOE, and the PUC has assessed each of these

projects for need, cost, environmental, social and aesthetic damage, etc.

Consistent with the Commission’s Secretarial Letter of March 17, 2020, this filing is
being submitted electronically only.

If you have any questions about this filing, contact me.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

kris pastoriza
easton, nh

cc: Service list via electronic mail



